Restoring the Tem

T he vision will not disap

Fr. Joe is excited to talk with the parishioners who are attending the campaign information
meetings. Your comments and suggestions are very valuable. Fr. Joe invites you to one of the

following upcoming meetings:

December 4th Tuesday 1:00 p.m. FBPC— Small Hall
December 5th Wednesday 2:00 p.m. Holy Family School
December 12th Wednesday 4:00 p.m. FBPC— Small Hall
December 13th Thursday 3:30 p.m. FBPC— Small Hall

GOAL: $2,000,000

As of November 15th, pledges in the amount of $47,993 have been received from 20 parishioners.
Thank you for your support of the campaign.
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Please continue to pray about your pledge.
Lord, you have entrusted this sacred space to our care.
Through the intercession of the Holy Family,
Bless our efforts to sacrifice and restore your temple. Amen




